ROLE OF MCC/DGHS/MOHFW IN MEDICAL (SUPER SPECIALITY)
COUNSELLING FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2017-18

In view of ongoing counselling of the Super Speciality for the academic year
2017-2018 by the Directorate General of Health Service, this is to inform that
role of MCC/DGHS/MoHFW is restricted till the allotment of seat to the
candidate. Candidates are requested to contact the college authorities
regarding the fee structure, hostel information, certificate and any other
information related to college. Please verify & confirm the college information
before filling of choices.

The Contact information of the colleges is given under participating
institution list on MCC website. The information of the colleges on the MCC
website is same as provided by the institutes to DGHS. Any dispute arising
from these issues, MCC will not be responsible for any of this matter.

Notice posted on 13.10.2017



